
Dear 5pm Congregation,  

As you know, all religious worship services from 8th to 30th May (4 weekends) 
have been capped at 100pax due to the national Covid-19 situation.  

At the 5pm service, we have around 120 persons attending each week (exc. 
serving personnel). Thus, to facilitate as many people as possible to come for in-
person worship, ONE AG per week will be asked to livestream in small groups 
from homes (AG31 has volunteered for 9th May). This should allow all the rest of 
us to come in person.  

To confirm Sunday numbers, we need to mandate that everyone register online 
on Eventbrite by Sat evening. Also, if you cannot come for any reason (e.g. sick, 
SHN or working in TTSH), please cancel the Eventbrite registration promptly1. 
This will doubly ensure that as many people as possible can come. We 
appreciate your cooperation.  

Above all, please pray for our national situation. As we have seen in Acts and 
experienced through the circuit breaker last year - all interruptions will not 
hinder the gospel, but rather provide opportunities to share the good news of 
Christ through our words and works.  

My personal request - is that in these uncertain times - each member, through 
your AG and through this 5pm Jesus-Family, learn to look out for one another. 
God will teach us how.  

Once again, if you have any queries or would just like to talk & pray – please let 
me know.  

 
Pastor Dev Menon 

PS: Please also note that all these instructions are subject to change pending 
more updates from MCCY – so please stay connected! 

 
1 https://www.eventbrite.com/support/articles/en_US/How_To/how-to-cancel-your-free-registration 


